
From: David Hudzinski (dmhudzinski@mykolab.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Thursday, February 14, 2019 4:41:20 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

David Hudzinski 
2333 W Saint Paul Ave Apt 200
Chicago, IL 60647
dmhudzinski@mykolab.com
(312) 315-6222

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Bruce Christopher (bruce@bwchristopher.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Thursday, February 14, 2019 4:41:41 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Bruce Christopher 
265 Frederick Ct
Hoffman Estates, IL 60169
bruce@bwchristopher.com
(847) 884-6195

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Mary Ann Gajda (magajda1@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Thursday, February 14, 2019 4:52:33 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Mary Ann Gajda 
320 Sycamore Dr
NAPERVILLE, IL 60540
magajda1@aol.com
(630) 806-5287

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Arlene Sigle (acsigle@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Thursday, February 14, 2019 4:57:13 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Arlene Sigle 
8340 Callie Ave
Morton Grove, IL 60053
acsigle@aol.com
(847) 967-9112

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Dori Cole (dpernicka@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Thursday, February 14, 2019 5:30:19 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Dori Cole 
68 Sterling Cir Apt 107
Wheaton, IL 60189
dpernicka@yahoo.com
(630) 517-8773

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Orly Shaker (orly602@comcast.net) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Thursday, February 14, 2019 5:35:52 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Orly Shaker 
6535 N Navajo Ave
Lincolnwood, IL 60712
orly602@comcast.net
(312) 805-9999

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Eugene Atkin (genea2@juno.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Thursday, February 14, 2019 5:39:24 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Eugene Atkin 
1215 Constellation Dr
Aurora, IL 60505
genea2@juno.com
(630) 340-3350

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Gibson Glass (gglassnyc@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Thursday, February 14, 2019 6:23:40 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Gibson Glass 
4338 N Sheridan Rd Apt 1FN
Chicago, IL 60613
gglassnyc@gmail.com
(347) 423-1205

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Naomi Leighton (msnvmiller@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Thursday, February 14, 2019 6:33:06 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Naomi Leighton 
4845 N Talman Ave Apt 2
Chicago, IL 60625
msnvmiller@yahoo.com
(773) 623-9906

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: John Hockman (j.w.hockman@sbcglobal.net) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Thursday, February 14, 2019 6:44:50 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

John Hockman 
14722 Estonian Ln
Riverwoods, IL 60015
j.w.hockman@sbcglobal.net
(847) 520-7234

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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mailto:automail@knowwho.com
mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: Randy Black (rblack84@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Thursday, February 14, 2019 6:51:54 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Randy Black 
120 Gillman Ave
Washington, IL 61571
rblack84@yahoo.com
(309) 635-1046

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 2/15/2019 P.C. #3457
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From: Dottie Mulligan (djmulligan@att.net) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Thursday, February 14, 2019 6:52:36 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Dottie Mulligan 
225 S Rohlwing Rd
Palatine, IL 60074
djmulligan@att.net
(847) 202-9318

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Lydie Mae Peterson (lydiemaep@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Thursday, February 14, 2019 6:58:07 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Lydie Mae Peterson 
6219 N Newcastle Ave
Chicago, IL 60631
lydiemaep@gmail.com
(773) 774-4295

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Elizabeth Mcauliffe (elizamcauliffe@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Thursday, February 14, 2019 7:00:12 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Mcauliffe 
4518 N Lowell Ave
Chicago, IL 60630
elizamcauliffe@aol.com
(773) 510-8976

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Ron Mendelblat (ronmend37@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Thursday, February 14, 2019 7:07:10 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Ron Mendelblat 
5757 N Sheridan Rd Apt 13J
Chicago, IL 60660
ronmend37@gmail.com
(773) 339-0353

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: N H (chipannan@icloud.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Thursday, February 14, 2019 7:18:36 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

N H 
1129 Pine Valley Dr Apt 203
Schaumburg, IL 60173
chipannan@icloud.com
(847) 701-8642

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Elizabeth Gardham (bgardham50@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Thursday, February 14, 2019 7:19:26 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Gardham 
1326 Brown St Apt 2
Des Plaines, IL 60016
bgardham50@gmail.com
(847) 840-2027

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Susan Pastin (patsuepastin@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Thursday, February 14, 2019 7:26:08 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Susan Pastin 
1340 W Touhy Ave Apt 405
Chicago, IL 60626
patsuepastin@gmail.com
(773) 761-2246

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Robin Pinsof (pin7rm@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Thursday, February 14, 2019 7:33:21 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Robin Pinsof 
2784 Fort Sheridan Ave
Highland Park, IL 60035
pin7rm@aol.com
(847) 433-3138

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Elaine Thomopoulos (thomop@msn.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Thursday, February 14, 2019 8:06:47 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Elaine Thomopoulos 
459 60th Pl
Burr Ridge, IL 60527
thomop@msn.com
(630) 655-2077

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Becca Greenstein (rlgreenst@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Thursday, February 14, 2019 8:27:54 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Becca Greenstein 
5854 N Kenmore Ave Apt 5E
Chicago, IL 60660
rlgreenst@yahoo.com
(857) 636-8159

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Austin Lopez (alo706@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Thursday, February 14, 2019 9:06:30 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Austin Lopez 
4134 W Addison St
Chicago, IL 60641
alo706@gmail.com
(305) 458-9244

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Erin Papp-Monzon (erinpapp@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Thursday, February 14, 2019 9:17:04 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Erin Papp-Monzon 
84 Ventura Ct
Naperville, IL 60540
erinpapp@gmail.com
(323) 899-1142

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Brett Bertok (bsbertok@icloud.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Thursday, February 14, 2019 10:13:46 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Brett Bertok 
1655 Hartford Ct
Hoffman Estates, IL 60169
bsbertok@icloud.com
(847) 781-8744

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Victoria Clausen (toriclausen@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Thursday, February 14, 2019 10:15:28 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Victoria Clausen 
28614 Wagon Trail Rd
Lakemoor, IL 60051
toriclausen@gmail.com
(847) 477-6765

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: John Weber (webers01@ameritech.net) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Thursday, February 14, 2019 11:45:30 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

John Weber 
236 Monee Rd
Park Forest, IL 60466
webers01@ameritech.net
(708) 748-7970

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Elisia Carlson (elisiacarlson@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Friday, February 15, 2019 12:36:28 AM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Elisia Carlson 
1360 N Lake Shore Dr
Chicago, IL 60610
elisiacarlson@hotmail.com
(312) 867-1168

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Kathy Runk (minirider@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Friday, February 15, 2019 12:56:21 AM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Kathy Runk 
313 Brian Dr
Swansea, IL 62226
minirider@aol.com
(618) 233-2492

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 2/15/2019 P.C. #3474

mailto:automail@knowwho.com
mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: Joanne Keating (cheech579@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Friday, February 15, 2019 12:58:12 AM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Joanne Keating 
7717 S Kolmar Ave
Chicago, IL 60652
cheech579@yahoo.com
(773) 581-0874

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Pat Fojtik (patriciafojtik@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Friday, February 15, 2019 1:04:44 AM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Pat Fojtik 
10675 Granada Ct
Palos Hills, IL 60465
patriciafojtik@gmail.com
(708) 598-8583

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 2/15/2019 P.C. #3476

mailto:automail@knowwho.com
mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: Melissa Mazias (mgmazias@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Friday, February 15, 2019 2:45:09 AM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Melissa Mazias 
2032 Prentiss Dr Apt 310
Downers Grove, IL 60516
mgmazias@yahoo.com
(815) 582-7009

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Carol Smith (cs13jasmine@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Friday, February 15, 2019 7:02:11 AM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Carol Smith 
26219 W Tallgrass Tr
Carol, IL 60410
cs13jasmine@gmail.com
(888) 888-8888

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Mark and Crystal Landers (yellow1313@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Friday, February 15, 2019 7:06:17 AM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Mark and Crystal Landers 
1170 W Thomas Rd
Wheaton, IL 60187
yellow1313@hotmail.com
(630) 776-6297

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Donna Koral (tlcme54@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Friday, February 15, 2019 8:25:21 AM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Donna Koral 
5370 Fox Path Ln
Hoffman Estates, IL 60192
tlcme54@yahoo.com
(847) 844-0404

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Andrew French (andrew.frech@outlook.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Friday, February 15, 2019 8:49:02 AM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Andrew French 
4134 Wolf Rd
Western Sprgs, IL 60558
andrew.frech@outlook.com
(708) 784-1518

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Katherine Logue (klogue1@mac.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Friday, February 15, 2019 9:02:55 AM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Katherine Logue 
542 S Grove Ave
Barrington, IL 60010
klogue1@mac.com
(847) 404-1403

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Deborah Lee (debbiellee@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Friday, February 15, 2019 10:40:08 AM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Deborah Lee 
5213 N Magnolia Ave
Chicago, IL 60640
debbiellee@hotmail.com
(773) 784-6249

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Debbie Brown (drbrown445@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Friday, February 15, 2019 12:08:27 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Debbie Brown 
445 Shannon Rd
Deerfield, IL 60015
drbrown445@aol.com
(847) 948-5143

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Terri Saurs (fivekfriend@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Friday, February 15, 2019 12:13:13 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Terri Saurs 
1726 S Albany Pl
Decatur, IL 62521
fivekfriend@hotmail.com
(217) 454-2001

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Scott Lundgren (scottlundgren7075@comcast.net) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Friday, February 15, 2019 1:22:51 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Scott Lundgren 
711 W. Diversey Pkwy.
Scott, IL 60614
scottlundgren7075@comcast.net
(773) 549-2383

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Ella Marden (ebmarden@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Friday, February 15, 2019 1:24:32 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Ella Marden 
4439 N Mozart St
Chicago, IL 60625
ebmarden@gmail.com
(773) 588-8052

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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From: Rita Demask (rdemask@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Friday, February 15, 2019 3:46:13 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Rita Demask 
1177 Rentsch Dr
East Peoria, IL 61611
rdemask@hotmail.com
(309) 383-2809

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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